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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE IN CONNECTION 
 WITH DOCUMENT AG/CP/DOC.871/14, DISTRIBUTED ON APRIL 22, 2014,
AT THE REQUEST OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA

PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C. 

May 2, 2014

No. 106

Excellency:
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I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency with respect to Note MPB-OEA-ND-002-14 of April 22, presented by the Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States and addressed to the Chair of the Permanent Council and of the Preparatory Committee of the forty-fourth regular session of the OAS General Assembly. The Government of Chile reaffirms, once again, that the reservation of rights referred to in that note is inadmissible, interferes unduly with the bilateral relations between the two countries, and that the Organization does not have the competence to examine or rule on the issue raised by Bolivia, which lies outside the mandate of the Organization.


In addition, I respectfully request, Excellency, that you convey this note to the permanent missions of the member states, and I avail myself of this opportunity to reassure you of my highest and most distinguished consideration.


Frank Tressler Zamorano


Counselor 


Interim Representative of Chile 


to the Organization of American States

To Her Excellency 
Ambassador Jacinth Lorna Henry-Martin

Chair of the Permanent Council and of the 
  Preparatory Committee of the forty-fourth

   regular session of the OAS General Assembly

Washington, D.C.
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